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S’MART COMMUNITY FUNDRAISER 

  

THE HOT WEATHER IS COMING BACK!!! 
   
Be ready for it when it arrives: introducing Juicies, the juiciest, yummiest way to keep hydrated 

for the rest of the season!  
 

Juicies are a delicious freezeable treat made right here 

 in the South Island, using freshly pressed Nelson apples.   

With no added sugar, artificial colours, or preservatives,  

Juicies are a healthy and fun snack option for the whole family.   
 

Store flat in your pantry until you’re ready to use,  

and then just pop into the freezer.   

Buy in packs of 10 and get a free handy Neoprene holder per pack! 
  

 
 

Packs of 10 are $10 each, come in a handy box, and you get a mix of super yummy flavours not 

available in the supermarket. 
 

Order forms should have come home to you by now, so order now for the best summer treat 

around!  Order forms to be returned to School Office by Monday 4 March.  Cash only. 

 
 

 



 
 

S’MART COMMUNITY 
2019 Annual General Meeting 

 
The S’Mart Community is a strong and passionate parent (and teacher) 

group supporting our school in a variety of ways; fundraising, giving practical 

support, the ongoing development of a strong parent community and all kinds of 

other fun stuff. 

Joining us is easy as. In fact, if you already have a child going to St Martins School, 

you’re already ‘in’. Every parent of a child at our school is automatically considered 

a member of the S’Mart Community unless you let the Managing Committee know 

otherwise. We do encourage you however, to stick around and participate as you see fit. 

If you want to go all out… sweet, but if you can only help out every now and then, that’s 

just as cool. You know what they say about many hands… 

7.30pm 

Thursday 21st March 

St Martins School Hall 

AGM 

All welcome 

(volunteer to join the committee or just share your ideas) 

 
 

 

*****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


